
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing in support of the Hugos Development Application to have additional outdoor seating.

I reside in the heart of Manly and have been a Hugos customer for many years. My family do not reside 
in Manly and also request we dine there.

Hugos is my restaurant of choice to showcase Manly to my visitors from other areas. It is always a 
delight to dine with them on the Hugos lower deck enjoying the atmosphere, excellent food and 
service. The restaurant is run well and has a high reputation for style, it never disappoints.

Yours sincerely,

Jillian Morrison.
705/54 West Esplanade, Manly.
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